
                 Lawrence Township Trustees                                          Regular 
 
 
 
            Thursday February 23, 2017 
 
 
The Trustees of Lawrence Township met in regular session at 7:00PM. in the Charles E. 
Lundenberger Memorial Meeting Room. The meeting was called to order by Chairman 
Ackerman. All Trustees were present. The minutes of the last two meetings were 
approved. The following bills were presented for approval.  
                                             

 
The above bills were approved by the Board and checks were written. Trustees discussed 
purchasing a new berm mower for approximately $67,000. No decision was made. 
Trustees discussed putting out a newsletter and asking the Lawrence Township Joint 
Recreational Common Pools committee to place an article in the newsletter Holly 
Thouvenin, web designer, added a link on townships webpage to the Tuscarawas County 
Park Department. Trustees will have a work session at 6:00 pm before the meeting to 
discuss finances. The Board then discussed Township affairs in general and a motion to 
adjourn was made and so ordered by the Chairman.   
 
ATTEST:                                                      APPROVED: 
______________________, Fiscal Officer  ___________________, Chairman 
John P. McClellan.                                       Don Ackerman  
______________________, Trustee            ___________________, Trustee                
Mike Haueter                                                Matthew S. Ritterbeck    
 
 
 
 


